Thursday 01st July 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is with regret that as a consequence of the current increase in positive Covid 19 Delta
variant cases across school communities and following input from the DfE and Public
Health England, we will have to cancel the planned Year 6 transition days.

Whilst | share your sense of disappointment, | know you will empathise with the
decision which accounts for the need for our entire community to work together to
arrest the current increase in cases.

Yours sincerely

Hugh Hegarty CEO
NPQH | M.Sc. | PGCCGC | B.Ed. Hons.| CTC
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